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From: Julie Taylor
Sent: 23 October 2023 10:24
To: Ursula Fay
Subject: CONSERVATION RESPONSE : reconsultation on P/FUL/2022/06840 - Knoll House 

Hotel Studland

P/FUL/2022/06840 
KNOLL HOUSE HOTEL, FERRY ROAD, STUDLAND, SWANAGE BH19 3AH 
REDEVELOPMENT OF EXISTING HOTEL TO PROVIDE NEW TOURIST 
ACCOMMODATION INCLUDING: 30 HOTEL BEDROOMS, APARTMENT AND VILLA 
ACCOMMODATION AND ASSOCIATED LEISURE AND DINING FACILITIES 
 
Dear Ursula 
 
Thank you for reconsulting us on the above proposals for the Knoll House Hotel. 
 
I am aware that heritage comments were previously provided on 19 December 2022. Whilst no 
objections were raised, some conditions were suggested should the proposals be recommended 
for approval.  
    
Having considered the amended plans and information provided I have no additional comments 
regarding the revisions. 
 
I hope the above is of assistance. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Julie Taylor  

 

Senior Conservation and Design Officer 

Economic Growth and Infrastructure  

Dorset Council 
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